
ATTACHMENT E 

 

Metzker, Kathleen (DNR)  

From: Joyal, Lisa (DNR) 
Sent: Friday, April 29, 2022 10:37 AM 
To: Stauffer, Kevin W (DNR) 
Cc: Metzker, Kathleen (DNR) 
Subject: Gorman Creek and Tributary Restoration: Review Still Valid  
 

I have reviewed the NHIS regarding the proposed Gorman Creek and Tributary Restoration project. 
There are no new records in the vicinity of the project. As such, the Natural Heritage letter dated May 9, 
2017 is valid until April 29, 2023. Please note that the Regional Nongame Wildlife Specialist contact is 
now Bridgette Timm.  

Thank you for consulting us on this matter. If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact 
me.  

Thank you,  

Lisa Joyal  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~  
Lisa Joyal  
Endangered Species Review 
Coordinator | EWR NHIS Data 
Distribution Coordinator | EWR  
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